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Upcoming Events

Movie Night - Saturday, August 26™
We will be watching "The Lego Movie" and
having pizzalll

Corn Roast - 5 pm,
Sunday, September 3™ at
the clubhouse. They will
be shucking corn at 11am Sles
behind the clubhouse, any assistance would be
appreciated! Wealso ask that those attending
bring either a side dish or a dessert to share

with everyone.

Square Dance &
Dinner - This will be
held on October 14,

2023 from 6pm-9pm in
the park. The
Committee organizing this event and are asking
that you bring a chair and a dish to share, the

main dish will be supplied. There will be a

bonfire and hayrides! ALL are welcome!

Halloween Party -
October 28, 2023 from 5-
7pm in the clubhouse!
Dinner of pizza and
chicken strips will be
provided and members and guests are asked to
bring a side to share! There will be games and
a costume judging contest!

Trick or treating will start at 7pm.

Hope to see you there in your Halloween finest!

We need some help!
One of the things that come out of the club
survey was that many of our members would
like to help with projects if they knew what
those projects were. So, the Grounds
Committee wanted to put the following items
out there to see if some of our members would
be interested in tackling these projects.

1. The railroad tie steps to the boat dock
need to be replaced.

2. The plants and stones around the utility
pole at the south west corner of Sevakeen
Circle and Country Club Drive need to be
cleared out and something more attractive put
in its place.

3. Fix the paddle boat. The Club's paddle boat
has a crackin the floor of one of the rear foot
wells which lets in water every time it rains. It
might be possible to place a patch over the
crack with fiberglass or epoxy resin and save
the cost of purchasing a new paddle boat.

4. Cut off the flower stems of Hostas
wherever you find them.

**Remember you can be reimbursed for any
items you would need to purchase to complete
the project.

Welcome!
We'd like to welcome the following new
members to the Sevakeen family:
1. Angela McCoy
2. Sam and Courtney Martucci & their
children Reed and Dane.
3. William and Debbie Ernst-May & their
children Lydia, Mathilda, Natasha, and
Gwendolyn
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Board News
The Annual membership meeting of Sevakeen
was held on August 20, 2023. Committee chairs
reported on the activities of their committees
for the past year. The membership elected the
following members to serve on the board
through 2025:
Debbie Easton-Bentley
Steve Buie
Eddie Dawes

Aug./Sept. 2023



Thank you
On behalf of all the members of Sevakeen, The
Board of Directors would like to extend a
HUGE thank you to both Bruce
Beckwith and Jack Benner for
their many years serving on The
Board of Directors. Your
dedication to Sevakeen is greatly
appreciated.
Thank you, both!

Upcoming Meetings

¢ The next Board meeting is scheduled
for September 17, 2023 at 6 pm.






